
 

 

 

We’ve waited all week but our class trip day has finally arrived and I am sure Ruby class 

will have a fantastic time! I will share some photos on the next newsletter. 

In English we have been writing our own simple stories of Setsuko and the song of the sea. We will 

continue to write these in little groups next week. In Maths we have been recapping methods to 

solve simple addition and subtraction questions. In History we have been learning all about Brunel 

this term and this week have been working on our mini outcome to create a fact file all about him. 

We have also been using our digital arts skills we learnt in computing last term to draw one of his 

achievements that link to Bristol. 

 

 

 

History – Brunel fact files and digital art  

Key dates:  

Art work sale - Friday 6th December after school  

KS1 Christmas performance – Tuesday 10th December @ 9.30am; Thursday 12th December 

@ 2.30pm 

Ruby pirate day and journal share – Monday 16th December @ 2.45pm 

KS1 Christmas party (pm) – Tuesday 17th December  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will continue to write our stories 
of Setsuko and the song of the sea 

 
In Maths we will learn about related facts  

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning (set each Friday) 
 
Practice songs for our KS1 performance 
Prickly Hay 


